
 

  The Events may be over for the year, but not the 
bragging rights.  Below are totals for all events 
listed by species.  These are the “Kings of Hill” for 
each fish category.   
 
Species  Inches   Member 
 
Northern  59  Bob May 
 
Bass  574  Tony Cox 
 
Walleye  84  Mike Griffin 
 
White Bass  292.5  Mark Corah 
 
Crappie  101  Mark Corah 
 
Bluegill  842.5  Mark Corah 
 
Catfish  707.5  Mark Corah 
 
Other  149.5  Tony Cox 
(Carp, Drum) 

 

The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools is a multi-species fishing club. We meet the 1st Monday of each 
month at 7 PM at the Fox Valley Kicker’s Club, 1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego. 

(take Wolf Rd. to Harvey, just East of the New East High School & go North on Harvey) 
Visit us on the Web at: WWW.FISHINFOOLS.ORG 

Club Side News - 
There were about 14 Fishin 
Fools at Bedford Sales 
Seminar on November 18.  
The speaker was Bass Pro 
Peter E Thliveros.  In addi-
tion to a free Seminar, 4 of 
our members walked away 
with some nice door prizes.   

Officers and Members of the Planning Committee 
Mike Noland, President President@fishinfools.org 630-730-3490 

Tony Cox, Plng Cmt Chairman TLCASAP@owc.net 630-553-0826 
Ken Davidson, Secretary Davidson52@comcast.net 815-498-3994 
Mark Corah,  Treasurer MJCorah@sbcglobal.net 630-896-7921 
Mike Noland, Web Master webmaster@fishinfools.org 630-730-3490 
Jim Barton, Committeeman jim434@sbcglobal.net 630-730-9001 
Mike Griffin, Committeeman Big_griff@yahoo.com 815-434-7588 

Jim Frohlich, Vice-President Riverfisherman54@aol.com 815-830-0895 

Robert May, Committeeman RCMay84@hotmail.com 630-553-9243 
Danny Cossich, Committeeman ilcajun@msn.com 815-735-0425 

Fishing Event News Your Opinion Counts 
 

The Planning Committee will 
be passing out  a Question-
naire at our next meeting.   
This is a good time for you to 
be heard.  Responses will help 
guide the committee and offi-
cers to improve the club and 
hopefully get more participation 
at events. 
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Help the club 
save money and 
the environment 
by going paper-
less.  The news-
letter can now be received 
by email.  If you have not 
elected to go paperless 
yet, please contact 
Danny Cossich at ilca-
jun@msn.com. 

Catch of the Month 
Mike Quill 

October 
28 inch, 11.5 lb. Walleye caught 
on 10/3/08 at the Lake of the 
Woods 

Keep 
Collecting 

Cans 

Its Election time again 
 
The offices 
o p e n  f o r 
nominat ions 
are Planning 
C o m m i t t e e 
C h a i r m a n , 
Secretary and 
Treasurer.  If 
you would like 
to nominate 
someone for 
one of these positions, contact 
Mike “Big Griff” Griffin or Amy An-
drews.  All that we ask is that be-
fore you nominate a member for 
the position, that you discuss it 
with the member and that he or 
she will accept the nomination.     

Mike Quill  



NEXT MEETING: Monday, December 1st at 7:00 PM 

AT:  

The Fox Valley Kickers Club  
1015 Harvey Rd, Oswego (directions inside) 

Check out our web site for additional information 
http://www.fishinfools.org  

The Fishin’ Line c/o 
The Oswegoland Fishin’ Fools 
1813 Harvest Lane 
Plainfield, IL  60586 

 

Inside: Misc. club news and scheduled events 

Election of Club Officers 

Remember 
To catch new members, you 
have to “fish” for them.  Pass 
this News-letter on to a friend 


